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January 1, 2021                                                      

 

 
Dear Grand Knights and Brothers: 
 
As you know our State Convention is rapidly approaching.  While January may seem a little 
early to be sending out Convention Credential Forms, I’ve elected to do so at this early date to 
allow each Council enough time to elect their delegates and return the forms prior to the    
APRIL 1, 2021 DEADLINE. 
 
Delegates to the State Convention will consist of any Third-Degree member, from each Council 
in good standing.  The State encourages the Grand Knight and/or the Financial Secretary to 
attend if possible.  Each council shall also elect any one of its Third-Degree members in good 
standing as alternates for its representation in the State Council.   
 
Original copies of the Convention Credential Form must be received by your State Deputy Ron 
Boyce and State Secretary Sid Thiel NO LATER THAN APRIL 1, 2021.  Preferably all forms 
will be typed or at least printed to facilitate accurate spelling of each delegates and alternates’ 
name.  Additionally, the form must be signed by the Grand Knight and Financial Secretary and 
contain, if available, the Council Seal. 
 
All reports and corrections can be sent to my home address above or email at kcbooster@comcast.net . 
If I can be of any assistance or provide any further information, please feel free to give me a call at  
503-610-1595.   
 
Vivat Jesus, 

Sid Thiel 
Sid Thiel, State Secretary 
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